Francia, Anette

From: White, George

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 4:54 PM

To: Francia, Anette

Cc: Johnson, Tyrone

Subject: FW: Short with staffing or welders.

Attachments: _MC-seal-4C-Rev-19_cba48ea3-e87b-450b-b0b9-d5aeaad4al9a8.png

Good afternoon Anette,

Please see the below response from Alien Engineering on our request for their staff to come to the landfill additional
days so that we are not behind on the repair of compactor boxes.

Thanks

George White

Solid Waste Operations Manager
Solid Waste

Main: 352-671-8465 | Cell: 352-266-9307
Empowering Marion for Success!

From: Juan Giron <jgiron@alienep.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 12:28 PM

To: Johnson, Tyrone <Tyrone.Johnson@marionfl.org>
Cc: White, George <George.White@marionfl.org>
Subject: Re: Short with staffing or welders.

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the “Phish Alert” button in Outlook or contact the

Helpdesk.
Good Afternoon Tyrone,

That is correct. I have been trying to add more welders for about 18 months now. I have very little success in
who we have hired. The ones that do show up don't work out due to lack of desire to learn the trade.

The goal is always to have someone out to you twice a week. We continue to work towards that. This week we
were there two days and were able to get a good amount of work done.

I can stop by to meet you and George in person to discuss in more detail. Let me know if that is something you
would be interested in..



Thank you and I do sincerely apologize for not being able to have someone on-site in a consistent basis

JGiron
AEP

On Wed, Apr 6, 2022, 11:38 AM Johnson, Tyrone <Tyrone.Johnson@marionfl.org> wrote:

Good morning Juan, could you please send an email stating that because of not being able to employ welders,
and being short staff it is causing issues having someone on site at the landfill on a regular basis.

Marion

County

FLORID A

Tyrone Johnson
Solid Waste Supervisor
Solid Waste

Marion County Board of County Commissioners

5601 SE 66th St.

Ocala, FL 34480

Main: 352-671-8465 | Direct: 352-671-8476 | Cell: 352-502-
5692

Empowering Marion for Success!

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by

phone or in writing.



